
ELECTORAL 
BOUNDARIES 
.... .. 

2019 

WA Distribution 2019 

Fact Sheet: Lodging an Objection 

This document is designed to assist members of the public wishing to lodge an objection 
with the Western Australian Distribution Commission. 
The Distribution process is scheduled to be completed before the end of 2019. The 
proposed boundaries were published on Friday 26 July 2019 on the Distribution website. 
Anyone wishing to lodge an objection must do so by 5.00pm on Monday 26 August 2019. 
The Distribution Commissioners will review all objections received before deciding the final 
boundaries. There is no right of appeal against the final boundaries. These boundaries will 
be in place for the next State general election in March 2021, but any by-elections which 
may occur in the interim will be conducted in accordance with the current boundaries. 

How to lodge an objection 

Any person or organisation may lodge an objection. 
Objections may cover a single or multiple districts and/or regions or the entire state and may 
relate to boundaries or names proposed for districts. There is no set format other than the 
requirement that objections be in writing. 
Written objections should be addressed to the Executive Officer with a covering page as set 
out below.  All objections will be published.

Full Name 

Organisation {if applicable) 

Street address 

Contact phone 

E-mail address

Please address objections as follows: 
• By post

Electoral Boundaries WA 
GPO Box F316 
PERTH WA 6841 

• Hand delivery

Electoral Boundaries WA 
Level 2, 111 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH WA 6000 

• Email

I boundaries@waec.wa.qov.au 

Enquiries may be directed to the Executive Officer at boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au. 


